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This month (June 2006), we have lots of reports and exchanges with monitors from all over the World, about the Chinese transmissions from China Radio International/CNR-1, on 14180, 14200,14260 and 18160, 18180, 18200 kHz frequencies, at various time periods. 


The efficient Administrations of UK and Germany sent complaints and the Chinese Authorities, it is reported, have replied, that things are set right.  This definitely appears as a FORMAT reply, without conducting first hand monitoring of the band. The CRSA, though they say, “they have good relations with their Administration”, this case is quite embarrassing to them, now. I hope CRSA, will definitely follow and take up the spate of complaints to the Authorities again, to see that these intrusions are TAKEN OFF the air. We wish them all the best in their efforts.


The resentment to this type of intrusions by China, has been voiced by many amateurs from almost every country.

Interesting sites on intrusions  monitored  in different areas of IARU are  at:

www.iarums.com/    and    www.iarums-r1.org  , www.iaruregion2.org                 

All the very best , 73

De  ARASU  VU2UR

Regional MS Coordinator.

            manohar_arasu@yahoo.co.in, r3msc_iaru@rediffmail.com
Notes: Items reported from shared bands are for information only.
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